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Continuity at KGC - Beauvais 
Returns for New Term 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 12 Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2025) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is pleased to 
announce the reappointment of Ms. Janice Beauvais as a 
Commissioner of the Kahnawà:ke Gaming Commission 
(KGC). The two-year term is effective as of May 24, 2025. 
  

Ms. Beauvais has been on the 
Commission since 2022, and her 
ongoing dedication and commitment 
have contributed to the consistency and 
integrity of the Commission's work.  
  
With her reappointment, Ms. Beauvais 
will continue to serve as a voting 

member, supporting the Commission’s efforts to maintain 
quorum and make informed decisions in accordance with the 
Kahnawà:ke Gaming Law (1996). 
  
The MCK thanks Ms. Beauvais for her continued service and 
dedication to upholding the principles and standards of 
Kahnawà:ke’s gaming regulations. 
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450- 632-7500 ext. 50289 
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____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
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Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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